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The PTO had a great year! We are so thankful to everyone who could

be a part of it. It takes many hands to make light work and we always need

more members and more volunteers. This year we sponsored the Sky

Dome Planetarium, partnered with Pittsville Area Foundation for the Arts to

bring in Opera for the Young, and enjoyed the Spring Carnival. We have

exciting plans for next year!
***Our next meeting is August 19, 2024 at 5:30pm at the Pittsville

Community Library. Please join us!***
Our officers are:

● President, Tracey Scheurer

● Treasurer, Courtney Kempfert

● Secretary, Jenny Elmhorst

New in the fall, don’t worry about making supper after the busy night of

Open House. Find us August 27, 2024 selling Rocky Rococo’s Pizza right

at school!

Save your coins, you won’t want to miss what we have in store for Mr. Klein

in the fall!

Follow us on Facebook, find us on the school website, and join our email list at

pto@pittville.k12.wi.us.

Thanks for a great year, enjoy the summer!
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